

INSIGHTS + NEWS

John Shoro Writes "Estate Planning Under President-Elect Trump" for the Massachusetts Society of CPAs

BY JOHN F. SHORO • JANUARY 13, 2017

The Massachusetts Society of CPAs (MSCPA) published an article by John Shoro in the January 13 edition of its weekly "Friday @ Five" newsletter. John's article focuses on uncertainty surrounding President-Elect Donald Trump's tax policies and ways that estate planners can prepare for a variety of potential developments.

You can read "Estate Planning Under President-Elect Trump" on the MSCPA website.